Employer Survey 2019

Michigan Office of Retirement Services sent this bulletin at 04/11/2019 01:30 PM EDT



Michigan Public School Employees'
Retirement System
For Employers

ORS strives to provide excellent service and support to you, our partners, and to your employees. Your feedback is very important to us. Please help us to serve you better by completing this <u>short survey</u>.

Your answers are confidential and will be used for planning and statistical purposes. Please complete the survey by Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at 11:59 pm. The record kept of your survey responses does not contain any identifying information about you unless a specific question in the survey has asked for this. However, it is very helpful for us to make projections of future customer needs when you provide the demographic information at the end of the survey.

Thank you for helping us in our endeavor to provide you with the best possible service.

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact Employer Reporting at ORS Web Reporting@michigan.gov.

Note: This message was sent to the email addresses listed on your Employer Contacts page of the Employer Reporting website. If you think someone else in your organization should complete any part of this survey, please forward this email to them.

State of Michigan | Department of Technology, Management & Budget | Office of Retirement Services P.O. Box 30171 | Lansing, MI 48909-7671 | www.michigan.gov/psru

Please do not reply to this email. This mailbox is not monitored and you will not receive a response. For assistance, contact ORS Web Reporting@michigan.gov.

The retirement plan information that appears in this email is intended to summarize basic provisions of Public Act 300 of 1980, as amended. Current laws, rates, and factors are subject to change. Should there be discrepancies between the information reflected here and the actual law, the provisions of the law govern.

Powered by

